
 
Participatory Budget is a way for people to have a direct 

say in how local money is spent. 

 

Participatory Budget gives people a voice. It brings 

them together. It helps more people to get involved and 

have a say. 

 

Participatory Budget is more than just getting pupils 

and parents to vote on options, they need to explore the 

issue and come up with suggestions themselves. 

 

At High Mill Primary, we have an allocation from our Pupil 

Equity Fund that we can allocate to be spent on priorities 

decided upon by pupils and parents.  

 

Please contact the school office if you wish to be involved 

in this or complete the online form on the School App. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, Mrs Cairns will be 

happy to help you. 

Pupils and Parents 
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